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· House Transportation Committee Slated To Hold Hearing On California High Speed Rail Project



	The House Transportation and Infrastructure Committee will hold a hearing this Thursday, December 15, 2011 in Washington, DC entitled, “California’s High-Speed Rail Plan: Skyrocketing Costs & Project Concerns”. The hearing will feature testimony from a number of members of California’s Congressional Delegation, including Representatives Kevin McCarthy (R-22), Dennis Cardoza (D-18), Devin Nunes (R-21), Jim Costa (D-20), Dana Rohrabacher (R-46), among others. Also slated to testify is the Federal Railroad Administration’s Administrator, Joseph Szabo, and the CEO of the California High Speed Rail Authority, Roelof Van Ark. Thus far, the California High Speed Rail Project has secured nearly $4 billion in federal funds, including funds derived from the American Recovery and Reinvestment Act of 2009. According to the House Transportation & Infrastructure Committee, this oversight hearing will provide Committee members the opportunity to learn about where the California project stands and what concerns have been raised to this point regarding the feasibility of the project. The majority staff produced a fact sheet for Committee members in advance of the hearing. Please click here to view this fact sheet. Also, the hearing can be watched via webcast at 7:00 a.m. PST this Thursday by clicking here. 

http://libraryarchives.metro.net/DB_Attachments/111213_Briefing_Memo_FC_Hearing.pdf
http://transportation.house.gov
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